
 

 

 

 

 

We need officers to register for all training that is held at MLEOTA, 

including advanced classes, in-service, and special operations units. 

Anyone can scan the QR code (MLEOTA App) below and save it to 

their phone for future training.  

If you are staying and/or wish to eat with us, scan the QR code below 

and complete the form. If you are training with us, scan the QR code 

below to sign in.   

We are doing our best to keep quality records of training and we want 

to make sure we are not wasting food. 

Thank you for your help. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.   

Tony Carleton tcarleton@dps.ms.gov or 601-906-1355 
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